The Oaks Primary School
Bringing Learning to Life
Monday 8th January Weekly Newsletter

Happy New Year!

We hope you had a lovely break from school. Welcome back.

Please find below our key diary dates for Spring Term 2018l|

: Spring 2018 Diary Dates

'Thursdoy 18th January ~ Take Over Day for Year 6
/\/\ondoy 22nd January ~ Class Call In ~ 3.30—4.15pm

-Tuesdoy 23rd January ~ 9am Year 5 Drumming Assembly for parents

:Tuesdoy 6th February ~ Safer Internet Day

m 1 hursday 8th February ~ Year 2 Trip to Skipton Casftle

'Tuesdoy 13th February ~ Mind Tekkers Day ~ Healthy Mind UK
Wednesday 14th February ~ Valentines Disco—more details to follow

-Fmday 16th February ~ finish for half term holiday

:/\/\ondoy 26th February ~ Back to schooll

m 1 Uesday 27th February ~ Year 6 Trip to London!

® Thursday 1st March ~ World Book Day ~ Dress up Day—more details to follow

:Tuesday 6th and Thursday 8th March ~ Parents Evenings

mFriday 16th March ~ Sports Relief Fund Raising Charity Day

'Tuesday 20th March ~ Cinema Evening—more details to follow

.Wed 21st March ~ Lots of Socks! ~ World Down Syndrome Day

:Fmday 23rd March ~ Finish for Easter Holidays.

Class Assembly Dates ~ Spring Term
All are at 9am
Tuesday 23rd January ~ Year 5 Drumming
Wednesday 31st January ~ Year 5
Tuesday 6th February ~ Year 2
Wednesday 14th February ~ Year 1
Wednesday 14th March ~ Year 6
Tuesday 20th and Wednesday 21st March ~ Year 3 and 4 Singing Assembly




Interim Reports

We hope you liked the format of the new interim reports. Thank you fo those that returned reply
slips. It is not foo late if you would like to send a comment back for reports. If you have lost the
slip a blank piece of paper is fine.

Remember.....

Support from home....

The children that make the most progress and attain well are those that are supported at home.
Education is a partnership between parents and school.

1 Reading regularly tfogether

1 Support with phonics and spellings

1 Learning key maths facts and times tables.

1 Reading the newsletter every week, remembering important kit and
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ensuring your child arrives on time and attends everyday.
hank you for your support.

Class Call In... On Monday 22nd January 3.30-4.15pm

] Come along with your child to have a look at their classroom
1 Look at their learning

Please collect your child as normal from their cloakroom door. If you are attending Class Call In
please enter via the main entrance or ¥Y5/6 cloakroom door, where you will be let in at 3.30pm.
Please bear with us. This is the safest way of ensuring all children are safely with parents before
we open school up to visitors.

Please note this is not an individual parents evening session they will happen a little later in the
term.

) Little Acorns Pre-School
Uniform needs to be labelled

) ) Group
please ~ particularly coats,  jump-
ers and cardigans. A lot of learning 9.00 - 9.30am.
time is lost due to staff sorting out Every Wednesday
clothes that aren’t labelled and

looking for lost items.
Thank you for your support. Libra ry Club
Every Wednesday
3.20 - 3.40

Children must be accompanied by an adult
and come through the front door.

The Post-Box

|
I
Please can we encourage you to use the post box outside the office when
I
|

dropping off cheques, dinner money or reply slips. These can also be sent
through class teachers. This will reduce queues at the office.



